
Road Repairs and Sealing 

Road repairs were made on September 28 and 29 to eliminate failing road surfaces and 

to prevent development of additional failures and potholes. Unfortunately, some 

communications about this work did not come out as planned. It was posted on the 

Facebook page and seen by the majority of the residents; but it was supposed to have 

been announced on the website, in the Newsletter (which was mailed late), and on 

signs posted on the mailboxes. The additional notices didn’t happen. We are sorry 

about that. The repairs were done with relatively minor inconvenience – you just had to 

drive around the cones. 

At this point, the repairs have been completed. We will be doing crack sealing next to 

prevent freeze damage. Crack sealing has to wait until we have a few days of dry 

weather. Then you will see crews sealing the cracks. Again, there will be some 

inconvenience as this is done.  

The next, planned major road work will be sealcoating, which is a few years in the 

future. These expenses have been factored into the Reserves plan. 


